
 Ryan International Academy 

 Kanakapura Road 

 
 

RIAK/Cir #/0005/2023-24                                                                          Date: 26-06-2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Donation starts from our house. As a part of our community service initiative for the month of June, we 

will be visiting the Government school situated in B M kaval on 30th June(Friday) at 11 am. 

Parents are here by informed to send stationary items like colour pencils, crayons and sketch pens to 

facilitate the students of Government school. There are about 70 students in the school. We would 

appreciate the items to be in multiples but of small packets.  

We would request you to give the consent for the same in the school diary 

 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


